Shalfleet Village Hall Bookings' & Covid-19 Report complied 10th Jan. for meeting on 15th January 2021.

Regulars:-

After the second lockdown in November ended, three of our regulars restarted their groups from December 2nd to December 22nd. They were Steve Woodford's Meditation group, Tony Farrell's saxophone group and Jenny Andrews-Smith's yoga class. Again none of our previous regulars felt safe enough to restart. There have been no other regular bookings since.

Weddings:-

We now have 6 weddings confirmed for 2021 from 15th May to 18th September. There is one currently active enquiry for the seventh on 25th September. The May and June weddings are aware the field might or might not be cut. Some of this year's weddings have chosen to use our marquees and gazebos which will enhance our income.

Other Hirers:-

There was one booking for a family lunch on Christmas Day, they were in compliance with the Christmas Day rules and chose to use the Hall to allow enough space for the family to meet.

Covid-19:-

Coronavirus restrictions still impact heavily on our ability to generate income.

The lockdowns and Tier 4 should entitle us to some compensation grants.

We are ineligible for assistance grants in Tiers 1 to 3.

The second national lockdown from November 5th and December 2nd required the Hall to close

Tier 3 started on Boxing Day and although the Hall was allowed to be open we were not allowed to hold any group activities so we were effectively closed.

Tier 4 started on New Year's Eve and we were required to close.

The third national lockdown started Tuesday 5th January and the Hall was again required to close.

The Hall is still currently closed and will remain closed until lockdown ends.

See attached Sunday Bookings Report.

Michael, Temp. Bookings Secretary